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Chair - Petitions Committee 

Ty Hywel 
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committeebusiness@Wales.gsi.gov.uk 
  

28 August 2015 
 

Dear William, 
 

Thank you for your letter of 6 August to Mark Drakeford AM, Minister for Health and Social 
Services, regarding Petition P-04-642 Save The Filter – a youth smoking and prevention 
service from ASH Wales Cymru.  I am replying on the Minister’s behalf.   
 
A detailed proposal has now been submitted to officials and is currently being considered.  
A response will be sent to ASH Wales once consideration is complete and I will inform the 
committee of the outcome at that time, as requested. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Vaughan Gething AC / AM 
Y Dirprwy Weinidog lechyd 
Deputy Minister for Health 
 

 
 
 


